
 

 

The City Of Norwich (Residents Car Parks) 
(Hanover Road) Amendment Order 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

The City Council of Norwich has made the above Order on 16th August 2023, which 
comes into operation on 28th August 2023 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
and all other enabling powers, the effect of which is to amend The City of Norwich 
(Residents Car Parks) Order 1996 (as amended) to permit the use of Council owned 
parking spaces, at any time, in the Hanover Road Car Park by vehicles displaying a 
parking permit for sub zone S of the South-western controlled parking zone issued 
under the provisions of the Norwich City Council South-Western Controlled Parking 
Zone Traffic Regulation Order 1996 (as amended). 

A copy of the Order may be viewed online at www.norwich.gov.uk/TRO and may also 
be available for inspection at Norwich City Council, City Hall, Norwich, via email 
to housingdevelopment@norwich.gov.uk or telephone Norwich City Council on 0344 
980 333, to make an appointment. 

If any person wishes to object to this Order on the grounds that it is not within the 
powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or that any requirement of 
that Act or Regulations made under that Act have not been complied with by the City 
Council of Norwich, then they may, within 6 weeks from 16th August 2023, apply for 
that purpose to the High Court. 

Dated this 25th day of August 2023 

Graham Nelson 
Executive Director of Development and City Services 

City Hall 
Norwich 
NR2 1NH 
Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with 
the making or confirming of this Order and will be held as long as reasonably 
necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to 
freedom of information requests. 
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